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April 2, 2025 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only: Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov  

William W. Peaslee 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
1711 New Hope Church Road 
Raleigh NC, 27609 
 
Re: Request for an Extension on the Period of Review 
 21 NCAC 58A .0106, .0302, .0502; 21 NCAC 58H .0204, .0206, .0209, .0302, and .0416 
 
Dear Mr. Peaslee:  
 

The Real Estate Commission respectfully requests an extension on the review period for the 
permanent rules submitted to the Rules Review Commission to its next meeting, May 29, 2025. This 
extension is necessary to allow sufficient time to address the requested technical changes thoroughly. 
 

We appreciate your consideration.  
 

      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Melissa Vuotto 
 
      Melissa Vuotto 
      Rulemaking Coordinator 
 
/mv 
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